
Limited  number  of  tickets
left for Hibs’ final game of
season

A limited number of tickets are available as Hibs take on
Aberdeen tomorrow in the final match of the 2018/19 season for
Paul
Heckingbottom and his side.

The Ticket Office will be open from 10am until 1pm selling
tickets in the Famous Five, South and West Stands.

From 1pm ticket sales will cease from the Ticket Office,
allowing them to focus on enquiries, and the East Stand Pod
will open, selling
tickets to supporters for the Hibs half of the South Stand.
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Tickets can still be purchased online and printed out at
home.

With a large crowd coming to the game supporters are asked
to make their way to the stadium early.

Supporters with tickets in the South Stand will be able to
gain access to the stand via both the East Stand walkway and
Albion Road,
entering via turnstiles 1, 2, 3 and 4.

Following the conclusion of the game the Hibs players and
coaching staff will leave the field of play and return to the
pitch once the
Aberdeen players have seen their supporters.

The team will take part in a lap of appreciation to allow
the players to applaud the supporters and to show their thanks
for the backing
received over the season.

The club ask that the supporters remain in the stands and
not encroach onto the pitch during this. If supporters do run
onto the pitch
and out of the stands, the club will remove the players and
coaching staff from
the  pitch  and  they  will  not  return  due  to  high  profile
incidents that occurred
during the season.

CBR Maintenance are the match sponsor, Clive and Ursula
Gordon,  who  are  our  match  ball  sponsor,  as  well  as  Paul
Cunningham Gardening
who are the Programme Sponsors.

The Behind the Goals bar will be open from 12pm to season
ticket holders and will not re-open post-match.

The Hibernian Clubstore will be open from 10am-3pm.


